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Accreditation

Saint Luke Institute is accredited by The Joint Commission and licensed by the State of Maryland Department 
of Health and Mental Hygiene as a Psychiatric Day Treatment Program. 

The Joint Commission Accreditation for behavioral health care organizations is a nationally recognized leader 
in accreditation. The Joint Commission is an independent, objective evaluator of care quality. Accreditation 
from the Joint Commission is a “gold seal of quality” and a mark of distinction for behavioral health 
organizations. 

Over many decades Saint Luke Institute has achieved this standard of quality. It is our commitment to the 
Catholic Church and its servants to provide quality care, treatment, and service.
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Dear Friends,

Uncharted waters are tricky. They necessitate planning, clear 
sight, and courage. And they also require the right resources: 
a sound ship, supplies, and an experienced crew.   

With steady leadership, knowledgeable and skilled staff, 
committed members of the board of directors, and the 
guidance of the Holy Spirit, we set out over a year ago with the vision of the shoreline, SLI’s preferred future. The 
journey has not been easy—challenges arose, and challenges persist—but we have landed, our destination true. 

Managing a mental health care system in today’s climate, and within the Church, takes business skill, mental 
health excellence, and faith. Together we have transformed our residential care services to an Intensive Outpatient 
Program, and we have relocated our Silver Spring, Maryland headquarters.

Together we have updated our brand and communicated our message: we serve the Church through excellence 
in mental health care, consultation with Church leaders, and education. Our Candidate Assessment Program is 
second to none; it sets the standard for vocational assessment worldwide.  

To you, our donors, we owe a debt of gratitude. You have been on the journey with us, providing support 
and asking insightful questions. We could not have made this voyage without you. As well, we know our staff 
worked tirelessly to achieve this vision. To each of the SLI staff, your dedication was and is commendable and 
deeply appreciated. 

Now together, we face another hurdle as SLI’s President and CEO, Fr. David Songy, O.F.M.Cap., S.T.D., Psy.D sets 
out on a new journey for himself and his religious community. The Board of Directors is committed to finding 
the right person to continue the legacy of excellence the Church has come to expect from Saint Luke Institute. 
Please continue to pray that the Holy Spirit guide us in selecting a new President and CEO as dedicated, skilled, 
and faithful as Fr. Songy.

We are privileged to be a part of the healing journey for so many and honored to share Saint Luke Institute’s 
accomplishments and results from the past year with you in this FY 2021-22 Annual Report.  

 In gratitude for your shared commitment and compassion,  

 

David S.J. Brown, K.M.			  Christine Gill 
Chairman, Board of Directors		  Vice-Chair, Board of Directors

Mr. David S.J. Brown, K.M.
Chairman, Board of Directors  

Mrs. Christine Gill 
Vice-Chair, Board of Directors  

Navigating 
Transition
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Education: 
Supporting Ministry Leaders

Ms. Beth Davis, M.A.
Director of Education

SLIconnect, the education ministry of Saint Luke Institute, offers support for the spiritual and psychological 
development of men and women serving the Catholic Church worldwide. This forum provides skills-based online 
courses, in-person workshops, and online and print publications all aimed at helping Church leaders nourish and 
develop their own strengths so that they can minister more effectively to others.

At the height of the pandemic, the demand for resources more than doubled as those in ministry navigated uncertainty 
and transitioned to a new normal. Engagement with our online content continues to grow, with subscriber rates 
reaching higher than pre-pandemic levels and SLIconnect.org site visits averaging over 2,400 monthly.

I decided to sign up for Fr. David Songy’s  
The Healing Charism. The first two that I viewed  

were meant for me to hear. Very inspiring and brief  
but right to the point. Thank you!

“

”

Education Highlights from FY2021-22:
•	The “Skills for Managing Depression” webinar series was launched 

in response to an expressed need for more direct support for the 
widespread mental health challenges experienced because of the 
global pandemic. This six-part series, now available on-demand, helps 
participants set realistic goals for recovery and build a toolbox for day-
to-day management of depression.

•	The Healing Charism, a free weekly video reflection on psychological 
and spiritual healing from Fr. David Songy, has over 1,000 regular 
subscribers, with more than 41,000 views since 2018. These short 
meditations encourage a reflective pause during the week to prioritize 
spiritual and emotional development.  

•	SLI staff offered 30 custom workshops/trainings, 18 of which were in-person, to provide support for more than 
1,300 individuals in communities and dioceses as they grappled with post-pandemic realities.

•	Dr. Emily Cash of Saint Luke Institute wrote a booklet for the Conference of Major Superiors of Men on how 
leaders of religious institutes can support psychological and spiritual health in a post-pandemic reality.
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Your Support Educates
During this time of post-pandemic transition, SLIconnect 

provides invaluable support for the mental and spiritual health 

of clergy, religious, and lay leaders. Find out what’s available to 

support you at SLIconnect.org.

Conference on Human Formation:  
Practical Models for Celibacy Formation
The fourth biennial Conference on Human Formation took place April 
4-7, 2022, on the beautiful grounds of Saint Meinrad Archabbey, 
Seminary and School of Theology. More than 100 religious and diocesan 
formation and vocations personnel, spiritual directors, and mental 
health providers gathered for prayer and learning centered on the topic 
of celibacy formation for priesthood and religious life. 

Sponsored by Saint Luke Institute and Saint Meinrad, the conference 
was a platform for sharing psychological and spiritual expertise with 
those responsible for screening and forming men and women for a life 
of celibate chastity in the Church.  Additionally, the conference provided 
attendees with opportunities to reflect on and strengthen their own 
vocations.

Workshops topics included Vowing Chastity: Readiness and Capacity for 
Fruitful Celibate Living by Sr. Mary Pat Garvin, RSM, Ph.D.; Theological 
Reflection on the Celibate Life: An Experiential Approach by Br. John Mark 
Falkenhain, OSB, Ph.D.; Assessing Affective Maturity by Sr. Jane Becker, 
OSB, Ph.D.; and Addressing Celibate Chastity in Spiritual Direction by 
Rev. David Songy, O.F.M.Cap., S.T.D., Psy.D.

This was excellent 
formation. I have recently 

begun to work in formation 
ministry and realize how 
much formation I need to 
be able to accompany our 

sisters well!

“

”
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SLI Health Monitor:
Strategies for Early Intervention

Clergy and Religious Health Monitor
Saint Luke Institute’s new Clergy and Religious Health Monitor provides diocesan and congregational leaders 
with a unique snapshot of the health and wellness of clergy and men and women religious who live or minister 
within a community or diocese. This composite, holistic view gives leaders insight into organizational strengths and 
challenges, serves as a starting point for meaningful dialogue about emotional and spiritual health, and offers an 
opportunity for prevention and early intervention.

How it works
The Clergy and Religious Health Monitor provides an overview of respondents’ wellness trends and measures specific 
changes in physical, emotional, and spiritual well-being over the preceding six months. Saint Luke Institute provides 
an anonymous survey link to a diocese or religious institute, gathers responses, analyzes the results, compiles a data 
report, and meets with leaders to discuss recommendations for addressing health metrics. The survey was piloted 
with five groups in 2021 and will be fully implemented in late 2022. 

How to participate
For more information about how your diocese or religious community might benefit from the Clergy and Religious 
Health Monitor, contact Emily Cash at EmilyC@sli.org or 502-632-2471.
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Supporting Women Religious

Accompanying women religious as they serve God and the Church is 
inherent to our healing mission. During the pandemic, opportunities 
for authentic human connection were limited and grief and loss were 
ever present. Themes of isolation, loneliness, and depression surfaced 
for many women religious. To address these issues, SLI developed 
several programs designed to offer emotional, psychological, and 
spiritual support.

Women’s Spiritual Journeys: Where Are You Now? 
This online workshop was launched in June 2022 and will be offered 
again in fall 2022. The series of four interactive 60-minute online 
sessions with spiritual discussion and faith sharing is open to women 
who have received treatment at SLI. Facilitated by SLI’s Coordinator 
of Spiritual Formation, Kathy Brown, D.Min., the group focuses on a 
variety of topics, including humility, prayer, mercy and empathy, and 
forgiveness.

Women’s Group Therapy
Saint Luke Institute is now offering an in-person psychotherapy 
group for women religious in the Washington, D.C. metro area. 
The group invites women religious to gain a better understanding 
of how they relate to others and themselves and provides a safe 
space to build relationship skills. Through this offering, SLI hopes to 
expand its reach into the community and give greater visibility to the 
services available for women religious.

Grace in Transition
Launched in spring 2022, “Grace in Transition” addresses grief and 
loss in women’s communities. This one-year collaborative program 
is designed to support the emotional and psychological well-being 
of individual sisters, as well as the health of the community. The 
program includes a variety of customized in-person and virtual 
workshops focused on the psychological and spiritual impact of grief 
and loss as well as skill-building and coping strategies; consultation 
for leadership; and access to the SLIconnect online library of 
resources to facilitate ongoing dialogue as communities attend to 
their collective grief.

I very much  
appreciated the  

four-week spirituality 
workshop. I felt so 
isolated during the 

pandemic and truly 
desired to connect 
with other sisters 

about their spiritual 
journeys.

“

”

Pictured left to right: Dr. Kathleen Brown,  
Sr. Ellen LaCapria,DC, and  

Nancy Hondros, ATR-BC, LCPC
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Nearly eight years ago, Fr. David Songy began his tenure as President and CEO of Saint Luke Institute. He arrived in 
Silver Spring, MD, with an abundance of experience in seminary formation and counseling and a desire to integrate 
his dual passion for psychology and spiritual theology into the work of SLI.  A Capuchin friar for more than 40 years, 
Fr. David is embarking on a year of transition back to teaching and working with his friar community. He recently 
shared insights from his eight-year tenure at SLI.

What brought you to Saint Luke Institute?
Early in my career, I was asked to do formation work for the friars in Papua New Guinea and later became the first 
director of formation for diocesan seminarians at St. John Vianney Theological Seminary in Denver. I continued 
this ministry at the Pontifical North American College in Rome and, along the way, had opportunities to earn a 
doctorate in psychology from the University of Denver and a doctorate in sacred theology from the Teresianum, the 
Pontifical Institute of Spirituality in Rome. I saw the position at Saint Luke Institute as a unique opportunity to blend 
psychology and spirituality to help priests and religious grow and heal more holistically.

What was your assessment of SLI’s services when you arrived?
I arrived at Saint Luke Institute just after the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops released ”Guidelines for the 
Use of Psychology in Seminary Admissions.” SLI was already the gold standard for candidate assessments, but I saw 
an opportunity to bring my expertise and seminary perspective to implement the document practically. At that time, 
SLI offered not only treatment but also a therapeutic community in which individuals were challenged and supported 
by one another while living daily in community.

Last year, SLI transitioned from a residential community to an intensive outpatient 
service model. What brought that about?
There were many factors that contributed to the decision. The residential population was decreasing. Upkeep and 
round-the-clock staffing for a large building was costly, especially with declining numbers. In listening to superiors 
from religious communities, especially women’s communities, our residential services were becoming unaffordable, as 
insurance companies were beginning to consider the intensive outpatient program (IOP) as a new, more cost-effective 
standard of care. Additionally, the IOP model offers clients the freedom to maintain the rhythms of daily life while in 
treatment to foster a more natural transition 
back to ministry and community life.

Looking back a year later, was this 
the right decision?
Absolutely! We had a successful IOP in St. 
Louis, so we knew it could work. When the 
COVID-19 pandemic hit, it really cemented 
our decision. A residential program is not 
necessary in many situations, and the 

Leadership in Transition: 
Fr. David Songy, O.F.M.Cap., S.T.D., Psy.D.
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transition back to community life can be challenging. In the IOP model, 
there is just as much therapy, but individuals take greater responsibility for 
successfully integrating what they are learning into their real living situation. 
Overall, we have received positive feedback from clients and their superiors. 

What stands out for you as you look back over your time at SLI?
I remember long ago, when I was training as a hospital chaplain, I thought that medical doctors could face any 
challenge. However, when someone was dying, the doctors would call the chaplain because we were not afraid 
of death. During the pandemic, I sensed this same thing about our work at SLI. We are not afraid of suffering or 
death because God takes care of us, even though we may not know the future. The integration of spirituality into 
the programs and resources that we offer helps people cope with stressors and normalizes their experiences. At SLI, 
we stand out in front, Gospel in hand, and offer hope for the future. 

From the beginning, I knew we needed to share the expertise we had at SLI. We have some incredible clinicians, 
educators, and spiritual integrators within our organization and, in the future, I hope we have an opportunity to 
train others in the unique integrative approach for which we have become known. 

As you look to your future beyond SLI, for what do you hope?
My whole life as a Capuchin has been about forming people in the faith and helping them deepen their faith. I will 
do this work until the day I die. For now, I will move to Denver and continue my role as president and CEO of Saint 
Luke Institute. I will continue to be the face of the organization and available to write and speak, especially with 
bishops and superiors, until a new leader is found. Within my own Capuchin community, I am looking forward to 
being present to a small group of friars, teaching regularly and engaging in work with individuals.

I know that God has been in charge of this transition process from the very beginning and has been behind 
everything we do at SLI. He has brought benefactors who love the Church, priests, and religious men and women 
because this is his mission. Pope Francis says that “the Spirit precedes us,” and I believe that God is saying this to 
me now. I think I am ready for what is next, and I think Saint Luke Institute is as well.
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Created specifically for donors, The Divine Physician newsletter made its debut 
in 2021. This quarterly publication highlights Saint Luke Institute’s programs 
and staff, offers educational content about the psychological and spiritual 
approaches used by clinicians, and provides practical wisdom that donors can 
incorporate into their own lives.

The direct mail and national donor outreach initiatives undertaken by the 
advancement team in 2021-22 expanded this year. This expansion enabled Saint 
Luke Institute to serve more than 2,800 clergy, religious, vocational candidates, 
and lay people.

From July 1, 2021 to June 30, 2022, Saint Luke Institute’s 800 active donors generously contributed $950,248 to 
support our mission, representing over a 100% increase from the previous year. Through targeted donor strategies, 
we acquired 140 new donors, and 107 past donors became active again.

Most especially, Saint Luke Institute is profoundly grateful for a multi-year major gift from the Page Family Foundation 
to support the Intensive Outpatient Program. Mr. and Mrs. J. William Page are dedicated to the healing mission of 
Saint Luke’s and understand the ongoing need for mental health 
care for clergy and religious. 

The 2021 Benefit Gala, chaired by RAdm and Mrs. James B. Hinkle 
and Honorable and Mrs. Terrence O’Donnell, raised $373,561 
to enable us to support healthy life and ministry for Catholic 
clergy and men and women religious through education and 
psychological and spiritual care. Support was received from a total 
of 135 individuals or organizations which included 13 dioceses, 8 
religious orders, and 10 foundations.

Signs of change and transition were ever-present this year at Saint Luke Institute. We adopted a new logo that 
illustrates growth, hope, and new life. Last fall, we moved into our new building in Silver Spring, which houses our 
Intensive Outpatient Program. New staff and donors have joined our mission, and, each day, the lives of the men 
and women we serve are transformed. Indeed, Christ is making all things new at SLI!

Ms. Kathy Carver
Director of Institutional Advancement

Development: 
A Year of Growth 

Behold, I am making all things new! (Revelation 21:5)
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Each year on March 25, Sr. Ellen LaCapria, DC, along with Daughters of 
Charity worldwide, renews her simple vows. For 46 years, she has annually 
reaffirmed her commitment to poverty, chastity, obedience, and service to 
those who are poor. It’s that fourth vow – service to the poor and marginalized 
– that first drew her to the Daughters of Charity during college.

In high school, Sr. Ellen discovered her artistic talent and pursued an undergraduate degree in art. She interrupted her 
college studies to join the Daughters of Charity. Following her initial formation period, she completed her degree in 
art with a minor in secondary education. She taught high school art and religion for one year. Her community then 
asked her to earn her bachelor’s in nursing, but she discovered that the psychosocial aspect of the profession was 
the most fulfilling. After receiving her graduate degree in art therapy and becoming board certified, she worked as 
an art therapist with adult patients who had mental health issues. While she hoped to enjoy a longtime ministry in 
art therapy, God had other plans. 

Instead, Sr. Ellen was called to serve ten years as the Vice President of Mission Integration at St. Agnes Hospital in 
Baltimore. On the side, Sr. Ellen dabbles in computer generated graphic art and design.

As a member of the SLI board, Sr. Ellen brings the perspective of a woman religious who lives in community. She 
also offers insight from the healing work she has witnessed through art therapy and draws upon her experience as 
a healthcare administrator. During her tenure at SLI, she has seen the organization strengthen its ability to serve the 
spiritual, psychological, and emotional needs of men and women religious. 

“Most people who enter ministry are givers,” she says. “When the giving is imbalanced, and burnout takes hold, 
depression, anxiety, and past trauma can cause individuals to veer off course. As men and women religious and 
clergy, our lives are dedicated to helping people outside of ourselves, and sometimes this becomes a burden and 
jeopardizes one’s health. Saint Luke Institute offers a place to step back and bring some of this to wholeness.”

In addition to her board service, Sr. Ellen joyfully supports SLI as a donor. “As Daughters of Charity, we may accept 
money from others but must then use it to support those who are poor. I think there is a level of poverty we all carry 
no matter how financial wealthy an individual may be, and at Saint Luke Institute, the poverty might be spiritual, 
emotional, or financial,” she says. “I feel a desire to provide financial support when I can, especially for the women’s 
religious communities, who often do not have the financial resources available to afford treatment.”

Looking to SLI’s future, Sr. Ellen hopes the organization will keep its strength by maintaining the quality of excellent 
clinicians it has today. “These clinicians are well-trained in the healing process. They have a deep understanding of 
people who dedicate their lives to God, yet are still human and sometimes lose traction.” 

Sr. Ellen believes that Saint Luke Institute reflects the words of Pope Francis, “Who am I to judge?” She asserts that 
while most everyone knows someone who faces mental health stressors, the stigma attached to it demonstrates a 
continued need to advocate for people on the margins. She concludes, “Saint Luke Institute does not judge. They 
want to help and be the healing presence of Christ to others.”

Donor Profile: 
Sr. Ellen LaCapria, DC
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Saint Luke Institute at a Glance

Individuals Served

FY’21 Client Care 
Personnel

Institutions and
Locations Served

2,801
176

268

men and women 
the Institute served
(care and education)

Men who received evaluations
and treatment 

candidate assessments 
for men and women

92Women who received evaluations
and treatment

21
Arch/dioceses

27
States in
 the U.S.

44
Religious

orders

5
Countries outside

of U.S.

43 19 7 2 15

People
dedicated to

direct client care
Spiritual
Directors

Doctors
on-site Nurses

Clinicians

“Thanks so much for 
sharing and your 
wisdom. I promise to 
keep you in prayer.” 

- Grateful Client 
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July 2021 - June 2022

Operating Revenue, Expense, 
and Charity Care Provided

Total Revenue
Donations $950,248

Patient Revenue $2,578,368

Investment Income $35,660

SLI Foundation Grants $2,150,000

$5,714,276

Operating Expenses
Personnel $4,281,664

Facility $1,432,138

Office $532,053

$6,245,855

81
Clients who received charitable discounts 
to access services including: evaluation, 
treatment, or a candidate assessment.
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In Gratitude for our Partners in    Mission and Ministry

$350,000.00
Page Family Foundation

$50,000–$25,000 
Anonymous
Anonymous
Archdiocese of Washington
Father John Enzler Fund at the Greater 

Washington Community Foundation
Knights of Columbus

$24,999–$10,000
Adelaide Kroeger and Marie Kroeger Albee 

Charitable Trust
Andreas Foundation
Audrey and Martin Gruss Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. David S.J. Brown KM
Mr. and Mrs. Lisa and Dan Christovich
Koch Foundation, Inc
Mrs. Terry Linsday Jr.
Nino R. Vaghi Foundation, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Jeremiah Norton
Mr. and Mrs. Terrence O’Donnell
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Page
Reverend Paul A. Scaglione

$9,999–$5,000 
Anonymous 
Anonymous
Archdiocese of Atlanta
Archdiocese of Detroit
Archdiocese of Newark
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Baine
Church of the Little Flower, Bethesda, MD
Daniels Fund
Diocese of Arlington
Rear Adm. and Mrs. James Hinkle
Holy Cross Abbey, Berryville, VA
Mary and Daniel Loughran Foundation, Inc.
Dr. and Mrs. Richard D. Milone
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Rossetti
Deacon and Mrs. Mark Rougeux
Sisters of Providence, Renton, WA

$4,999–$2,500 
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Belford
Mr. G. Patrick Clancy Jr.
Daughters of Charity, St. Louis, MO
Mr. Gregg Dyer
Mr. and Mrs. Henry K. Goetzman
Mr. and Mrs. Michael K. Hickey
Sister Ellen LaCapria DC
Mr. and Mrs. John Lindsay
Missionary Servants of the Most Holy Trinity, 

Silver Spring, MD
Our Lady of Gethsemani Abbey, Trappist, KY
Our Lady of Lourdes, Denver, CO
St. Bartholomew Catholic Church and 

School, Bethesda, MD
St. Philip Neri Catholic Church, Fort Mill, SC
The John and Elizabeth Lane Foundation
The RCM&D Foundation, Inc.
United Bank
Waldorf Risk Solutions 

$2,499–$1,000
Archdiocese of Baltimore
Archdiocese of Louisville
Assumption Abbey, Richardton, ND
Mr. Karl R. Barnickol
Mr. and Mrs. David and Carol Bates
Reverend Joseph J. Borodach
Most Reverend Timothy Broglio J.C.D.
Mr. and Mrs. Vincent Burke III
Reverend Vincent Burns
Mr. and Mrs. Charles A. Camalier III
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Chopko
Rev. Robert F. Cole
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen C. Conley
Roland P. Cote
Dr. Hugh M. Dempsey KMOb
Diocese of Des Moines
Diocese of Metuchen
Diocese of Venice
Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston
Edward and Margaret Lyons Foundation, Inc.
Reverend John G. Eifler
Rev. Msgr. Bill English
Felician Sisters of North America
Rev. Msgr. Robert J. Gettinger
Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Graham III
Holy Redeemer, College Park, MD
Ms. Irena Karpinski
Ms. Olivia Knighton
Loyola Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Lucey
Rear Admiral Thomas Lynch
Most Reverend John B. McCormack
Mr. Joseph McTighe
Reverend Bernard A. Meyer
Mrs. Alice B. Middleton
Ms. Annalisa O’Neill
Our Lady of Mercy, Potomac, MD
Reverend Jay Poster
The Honorable and Mrs. Anthony C.E. Quainton
Rev. Msgr. Joseph A. Ranieri
Mr. and Mrs. Philip P. Rossetti
Rev. Msgr. Stephen J. Rossetti Ph.D., D.Min.
Saint Joan of Arc Church, Arvada, CO
Mrs. Elizabeth Scheuren
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Smith KM
SOAR! Support Our Aging Religious, Inc.
St. Anselm’s Abbey, Washington, D.C.
St. John the Baptist Catholic Parish, Arvada, CO
St. Joseph Friary, Winsted, CT
St. Mary’s Seminary and University
Mr. and Mrs. Brendan V. Sullivan Jr.
The Colton Group, Inc.
The Dennis Meyer Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. John B. Veihmeyer
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene M. Waldron Jr. 

$999–$500
A&S Giancristofaro Family Foundation, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. W. Shepherdson Abell
Anonymous
Reverend Dennis W. Bajkowski D.Min.
Reverend John A. Balleza
Reverend Donald M. Berran
Reverend David A. Brant
Church of the Nativity, Burke, Va.
Claretian Missionaries
Reverend Ronald Combs

Mr. Denis Crane
Mr. Thomas Cronquist
Mr. Ronald P. Cuenod
Mr. and Mrs. James Danovich
Most Reverend William J. Dendinger
Rev. Anthony Dill
Diocese of Rockford
Diocese of Salt Lake City
Rt. Rev. Gerard Dsouza OCSO
Reverend Richard R. Felt
Mrs. Maria Luisa Ferriday
Reverend Arnold J. Grambow
Ms. Ellen M. Griffiths
Reverend Roger Hall
Reverend William Hanrahan
Rev. Msgr. Robert M. Harris
Dr. Sheila M. Harron
Holy Cross Parish, Garrett Park, MD
Mrs. Ford A. Kalil
Sister Vacha Kludziak
Reverend William D. L’Heureux
Reverend Arthur J. La Baff
Dr. Toi Le M.D.
Mr. Timothy F. Maloney
Rev. Msgr. Daniel J. McGlynn
Reverend Thomas J. McGrath
Reverend Henry J. McKee
Rev. Msgr. Francis G. McNamee
Nativity of Our Lord, Broomfield, CO
Reverend Douglas R. Osborn
Our Lady of Guadalupe, Clovis, NM
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Penka
Mr. Michael L. Phillips
Rev. Msgr. Daniel J. Plocharczyk
Mrs. Mary Rapczynski
Redemptorist Fathers of Most Holy Redeemer 

Church, Columbia, SC
The Honorable Edward F. Reilly Jr.
Reverend Charles F. Ritter
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Rooney
Sacred Heart Trust Foundation
Reverend Thomas J. Sas
Sisters of St. Joseph of Orange
Sisters of the Holy Family of Nazareth, 

Desplaines, IL
Reverend Richard Sitzmann
Reverend Thomas Smith
St. Hugh of Grenoble Church, Greenbelt, MD
St. Martin of Tours Church, La Mesa, CA
Mr. Richard A. Sullivan
The Leary Family Trust
Reverend Thomas W. Weisbecker
Reverend David Wells
Reverend Charles J. Zadora 

$499 and Under
Ms. Marilyn Ahern
Reverend Richard J. Aiken
Mr. Richard V. Allen
Mr. Steven B. Ament
Ms. Lucille Amicone
Mr. Christopher Anderson
Amadee and Cecilia Andria
Mrs. Concetta S. Angelino
Mr. Benedict G. Archer
Mr. William Armentrout
Rev. Msgr. Richard J. Arnhols
Mr. Thomas Astbury Jr.
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Mrs. Karla Aune
Reverend Serafin P. Avenido Jr.
Ms. Susan S. Aydinian
Sr. Mary Azar
Mrs. Rose Marie Baird
Deacon Francis E. Baker Jr.
Reverend Kenneth R. Baker
Mr. Frank J. Balas
Mr. Phillip Terry Balazs
Mr. Michael Barbera
Mr. and Mrs. Richard H. Barrazotto
Ms. Mary Beth Barsh
Most Reverend Mark Bartosic
Reverend C. Joseph Batcheldor
Reverend David W. Beaubien
Reverend David E. Beauvais
Mr. Antonio Bechily-Carreno
Reverend Ronald Belisle
Mr. Peter J. Belizi
Mrs. Cecilia C. Beltran
Benedictine Sisters of Warren, OH
Reverend Paul Berghout
Mr. Oscar Betancourt
Ms. Sara J. Bickett
Reverend Anthony J. Birdsall
Reverend Thomas G. Bishop
Dr. Leonard L. Bissonnette M.D.
Ms. Roberta Blaisse
Ms. Patricia Bloomquist
Rev. Msgr. Paul L. Bochicchio
Mrs. Sharon Bohannon
Mr. Karl Bonk
Mr. Raymond C. Bottner
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph and Cheryl Bowling
Mr. Gregory L. Bradford
Mrs. Dolores C. Bradley

Reverend John J. Bradley
Mr. John C. Brauer
Reverend Paul J. Breczinski
Reverend John D. Brennan
Reverend Raymond A. Brenner
Ms. Margaret Bresko
Mr. Gerald B. Bretton
Mrs. Nan Broussard
Mrs. Ann A. Brown
Mr. Gregory S. Brown
Ms. Ann M. Brumleve
Reverend Matthew Brumleve
Mr. Robert B. Budelman Jr.
Reverend John J. Budwick
Reverend Donald A. Buhrman
Reverend John E. Burger SSC
Sister Karen Burgess DC
Mr. William C. Burks
Mr. James Burns
Mrs. Mary Butler
Mr. Douglas B. Byrne
Mr. and Mrs. Arturo Cabrera
Rev. Msgr. Angelo Caligiuri
Reverend James P. Callahan
Mrs. MariaCristina Camacho
Reverend Norbert J. Campbell
Mr Harry J. Capossela
Mr. Neill T. Carter
Ms. Kathleen Carver
Mrs. Cristina R. Casino
Catholic Community Foundation
Mr. Richard A. Cecka
Reverend John J. Chadwick
Reverend Thomas C. Champoux
Mr. David M. Cheaney
Mrs. Laura Chertock

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Christie
Mrs. Anna Marie Ciarrocchi MSW
Rev. Msgr. Charles Cicerale
Reverend John J. Cigan
Mr. Robert Ciulla
Mr. and Mrs. H. Lawrence Clark
Rev. Msgr. James A. Clarke
Ms. Irene M. Clasby
Mr. Jerome Cleveland
Reverend Donald P. Clifford
Mr. Ronald F. Coffman
Ms. Cheri A. Collins
Dr. Mary L. Collins
Reverend Matthew R. Compton
Reverend Douglas G. Comstock
Dr. Robert Conti
Mrs. Margaret Cook
Reverend Michael J. Cook
Rev. Msgr. Paul G. Cook
Reverend William B. Cosgrove
Mr. Ernest Costa
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Coughlan
Reverend William D. Coughlin
Reverend Paul C. Cox
Reverend J. Kenneth Criqui
Reverend Daniel J. Crowley
Lt. Col. and Mrs. Brian Cummins
Mr. Thomas P. Cunningham
Mr. Gregory Cyr
Reverend John Dakes
Ms. Beth Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Day
Mr. John S. De Merit
Reverend Joseph Deane
Ms. Elizabeth Deerwester
Mr. Robert J. DeJulio
Reverend Albert L. Delmonte
Mrs. Tracey Desrochers
Rev. Msgr. Charles E. DesRuisseaux
Mr. Matthew Dhillon
Ms. Carol Di Marco
Reverend Alan J. Dietzenbach
Rev. Msgr. James E. Dillenburg
Diocese of Lafayette-in-Indiana
Mr. Martin J. Donohoe
Ms. Margaret Donovan
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Dorment
Reverend Benoit J. Drapeau CJM
Mr. Alfred Drumm
Mr. John Dunne
Ms. Jackie Dupon
Reverend Arthur J. DuPont
Mr. James A. Durbin
Reverend James J. Durkin
Sister Judy Dusellier D.C
Ms. Reina M. DuVal
Reverend Francis X. Eisele
Rev. Msgr. Frederic F. Elkin
Reverend George F. Emerson
Reverend David R. Engbarth
Mr. James English
Deacon David R. Erdmann
Ms. Marietta Ethier
Reverend Jude Ekenedilichukwu Ezuma
Mr. James A. Fangmeyer
Reverend Bernard C. Farley
Mr. James J. Fedor
Mrs. Fran M. Fenske
Reverend Robert J. Fenzl O. Praem

In Gratitude for our Partners in    Mission and Ministry

Planned Giving
Planned gifts to Saint Luke Institute expand the accessibility of 
professional mental health care to Catholic clergy and men and women 
religious. For donors, a planned gift offers a way to make a statement 
about their values and support of the Catholic Church.

Often people believe that planned giving is only for the very wealthy. In 
fact, most planned gifts are moderate in nature and are in relationship 
to donor capacity. Planning ahead for a legacy gift allows donors to 
balance their desire to support their preferred charities while ensuring 
care for their family members.

The most common form of an estate gift to Saint Luke Institute is a 
specific bequest in a will or revocable trust. In addition to providing 
critically needed funds to support our mission, a contribution to Saint 
Luke Institute qualifies for an estate tax charitable deduction.

Please consider including Saint Luke Institute in your legacy and as a 
testament to your support for Catholic clergy and religious.

To learn more, visit SLI.org/donate/planned-giving or contact  
Kathy Carver (kathyc@sli.org or 301-422-5404). SLI’s EIN is 52-1082730
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Ms. Mary Ferry
Mr. Robert J. Fetz
Reverend Daniel F. Fiebelkorn, II
Dr. Julianna M. Finn
Mr. John B. Flagg
Mr. James Flanagan
Reverend Joseph Fleming
Reverend Phil Flott
Mr. Bert Fortier
Rev. Msgr. James Aiden Foynes
Rev. Msgr. James M. Gaddy
Ms. Rose Gallucci
Reverend James W. Garvey
Ms. Maria E. Garzon
Reverend Joseph A. Gaudet
Mr. Joseph R. Gavaghan
Mr. Michael A. Gee
Mrs. Kathleen Geiger
Mr. and Mrs. Ray E. Gentilini
Mr. Donald V. Gerum
Ms. Karen M. Giannettino
Ms. Susan Gibbs
Mr. and Mrs. Gerrald Giblin KM
Mr. Joseph Giglio
Rev. Msgr. John J. Gildea
Reverend Stephen C. Bulfer
Ms. Mary Jo Gleason
Reverend John C. Gloss Jr.
Ms. Clair Goebel
Mrs. Mary Gonzales
Mr. Gary P. Gorman
Sister Rita T. Goulet SUSC
Mrs. Helen M. Goy
Mr. A. Richard Grant
Sister Mary Ann Grates
Grey Nuns of the Sacred Heart, Philadelphia, PA
Very Reverend G. Michael Gribble
Ms. Rita J. Groce
Mr. Mick J. Guck
Dr. Victor R. Haburchak Jr.
Bro. Ken Haders CSC
Reverend Patrick F. Halfpenny
Ms. Doris Hall
Mr. Edwin Hall
Mrs. Joan A. Hanrahan
Ms. Diane Harmon
Reverend Gerald J. Harr
Reverend John P. Harrington
Reverend James L. Harrison
Reverend Joseph E. A. Harrison

Mrs. Karen J. Hawkins
Mr. and Mrs. John Hazel Jr.
Mr. Neil Heffernan
Mrs. M. Magdalena Henning
Mr. Thomas A. Henwood LTC USAF Ret.
Dr. David W. Herion
Reverend Esteban Hernandez
Mr. Richard F. Hickey
Reverend Francis J. Hicks
Mr. Fred Hikel
Mrs. Valerie B. Hill
Mrs. Mary F. Hinkle
Mrs. Ann Hinote
Mrs. Grace P. Hobelman
Reverend Lawrence R. Hoffmann
Reverend Philip A. Hoffmann
Reverend Robert Hohenstein
Reverend John Holliday CM
Holy Cross Catholic Church, Indiantown, FL
Holy Family Parish, Rockland, MA
Mrs. Loraine Holzhauer
Reverend Mark E. Horn
Mr. Malcolm E. Hower
Reverend Michael G. Hrydziuszko
Mrs. Rejeanne Hugron
Reverend John J. Hurley Jr.
Mr. Matthew I. Hutton
Immaculate Conception, Burlington, WI
Reverend Victor Ingalls
Reverend Alfred Jacques
Mr. Charles Jahne
Reverend V. Warwick James
Mrs. Millie J. Jasutis
Mrs. Carol B. Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Paul E. Johnson Jr.
Reverend W. Paul Jones
Reverend William A. Jungmann
Ms. Emelia A. Junk
Mr. Gary Kaiser
Rev. Msgr. William C. Kaufman
Mr. Eduardo Kaw
Reverend Edward J. Kelly
Reverend John H. Kennealy
Mr. William J. Kennedy
Mr. John J. Kenny
Rev. Msgr. Liam J. Kidney
Ms. Ellen Lee Kiel
Reverend James Kiesel
Ms. Mary Kilner
Reverend John J. Kilpatrick

Reverend William S. Kirk
Sister Corinne Kirsch C.S.J.
Reverend Carl G. Kish
Mr. and Mrs. David and Julie Klausmeyer
Reverend Marvin J. Klemmer
Right Reverend Chilton R. Knudsen
Reverend Thomas P. Kobuszewski
Mr. and Mrs. Ellis J. Koch
Mr. Scott Kolasinski
Reverend Robert D. Kolenski
Rev. Msgr. John C. Kolesar
Ms. Marcia Kolovich
Mr. and Mrs. James L. Koltes
Rev Leo Kosch
Mr. Robert Koster
Mr. Fred R. Kovac
Reverend William F. Krlis
Mrs. Liisa Kulbaski
Reverend Eugene C. Kutsch
Reverend Anthony F. Kuzia CM
Mr. Ronald C. Kwiatkowski
Mr. Edward B. La Neve
Ms. Elisabeth Lacayo
Reverend Jerome M. Lajack
Ms. Christy Lan
Reverend C. Vincent Lane
Mr. Mark J. Lane
Reverend John J. Large
Mr. William J. Larkin
Reverend Edward R. Lavelle
Mr. Frank R. Lavin
Ms. Eidy Laviolette
Law Offices of Stephen V. Schoo
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Lawler
Ms. Louise Leavitt
Rev. Gerald A. Leise Jr.
Reverend John B. Lendvai
Ms. Catherine T. Leonard
Rev. Msgr. David LeSieur
Ms. Barbara P. Lewis
Mrs. Mary E. Lewis
Reverend Thomas F. Lijewski
Mr. Donald V. Lincoln KM
Mr. Christopher A. Lindsey
Reverend George C. Lodi
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Loebach
Mr. Joseph J. Loffredo
Ms. Linda M. Lowe
Megan Loyd
Dr. Ann M. Lucas
Ms. Carol E. Ludwig
Ms. Barbara A. MacDonald
Ms. Mary Mackin
Sister Elizabeth M. Mackowiak Cssf, Osf
Rev. Msgr. John W. Madsen
Wenifredo P. Maglana
Reverend Richard J. Maisano
Reverend Richard C. Malo
Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Mann
Mr. James E. Marcotte
Mr. Joseph G. Mariani
Reverend Theodore Marszal
Reverend Gerard Ray Martin
Reverend Walter L. Matuszak
Mr. Matthew Mazur
Reverend Gerard H. McCarren
Reverend Thomas H. McCarthy
Reverend Brian McCormick
Ms. Jean L. McCormick SSJ
Rev. Msgr. James P. McCoy
Rev. Scott McCue
Mr. Allen R. McGill
Ms. Mary D. McGinnes
Reverend Roger E. McGrath
Mrs. Mary A. McHugh
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Rev. Msgr. Enda McKenna
Reverend Joseph V. McMahon
Ms. Suzanne C. McNally
Mr. Thomas W. McNally
Mr. Paul G. Mederos
Mr. Michael L. Medico
Ms. Debbie M. Medley
Mrs. Elizabeth B. Meers
Mr. Anthony Mehle
Reverend Gerald S. Meidl
Reverend Gerald A. Meier
Sister Feliciana Mejia CCVI
Dr. Margaret Melady PhD, DM
Reverend Gerardo Mendoza
Ms. Violeta Mercado
Reverend Jerome A. Mercure
Ms. Mercedes L. Merriam
Dr. Edward Metz
Ms. GiGi Metz
Reverend Harry J. Meyer
Reverend William C. Michatek
Mr. James Milana
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Millen
Mr. and Dr. Richard D. Milone Jr.
Mrs. Judith B. Miltenberger
Mr. James R. Mitscher
Reverend Thomas R. Mizeur
Mr. Julian C. Moczygemba
Rev. Msgr. George B. Moeller
Ms. Loretta A. Moore
Reverend Robert B. Moran
Ms. Sara Moran
Ms. Mildred Morganstern
Reverend Timothy J. Moriarty
Mr. and Mrs. William Morris
Mount St. Mary’s University
Reverend John L. Moyna
Reverend Robert K. Muhlenkamp
Ms. Margaret E. Mussler
Mr. Michael N. Nagy
Rev. Msgr. William Naughton Ph.D
Nazareth Home, Inc.
Reverend Ronald R. Nelson Jr.
Very Reverend Thomas F. Nestor
Network for Good
Dr. Ngoc Nguyen
Mr. Natale A. Noe

Mr. Frank Noonan
Notre Dame Roman Catholic Church, North 

Caldwell, N.J.
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas D. Nurmi
Nursing Sisters of the Sick Poor, Inc., 

Rockville Center, NY
Mr. David Oberbrockling
Ms. E. Jane Oberschmidt
Ms. Christina O’Brien
Reverend Michael T. O’Brien
Mr. Timothy J. O’Brien
Reverend Paul T. O’Connell
Reverend David O’Connor
Mrs. Helen S. O’Connor
Office for Religious, Chicago, IL
Reverend Steven T. O’Hala
Reverend John J. Oliveira
Reverend Theodore Olson
Order of Malta Federal Association
Reverend Robert E. Osborne
Mrs. Margo E. Otoole
Mr. and Mrs. John Denis O’Toole Esq.
Reverend Paul J. Otting
Very Rev. Hugh Overbaugh
Reverend Chester J. Pabin
Rev. Msgr. John N. Paddack
Mr. Larry Padilla
Very Reverend William B. Palardy PhD
Reverend Michael L. Palazzo
Mr. Robert C. Panaccio
Rev. Msgr. Robert J. Panke
Reverend Charles C. Parker
Mr. Don E. Parkinson
Mrs. Inam Parry
Mr. William Pasquinelli
Mrs. Anna Patterson
Ms. Mari M. Paulo
Reverend Jerome Paulson
Reverend Benedykt Pazdan
Mr. and Mrs. Robert M. Peles
Reverend Brad Pelzel
Mr. Brian C. Perchal
Reverend James H. Perry
Reverend David L. Peters
Mrs. Beryl Petrus
Reverend Thomas J. Peyton
Rev. Msgr. Michael J. Phillips

Rev. Msgr. Pham Van Phuong
Dr. Deane and Marsha Pierce
Reverend William C. Pierce
Reverend Robert M. Pipta
Rev. Anthony J. Pogorelc, PSS, M.Div., M.S., Ph.D.
Rev. Msgr. Sal E. Polizzi
Mr. William H. Pollman
Reverend Stephen Jerome Pontzer
Mrs. Mary C. Powell
Rev. Msgr. Richard T. Powers
Reverend Richard M. Powers
Ms. Jan Preher
Mr. Leonard J. Prouhet
Mrs. Aurora Pumares
Reverend Joseph J. Quindlen
Racine Dominicans, Racine, WI
Mr. Carmine Ragucci
Mr. Elmer Rakoce
Reverend Stephen J. Rapposelli
Reverend Robert E. Ray
Reverend Francis H. Reardon
Mr. Joseph F. Reilly
Rev. Msgr. William J. Reilly
Reverend Gerald L. Reinersman
Reverend Lancelot J. Reis
Mr. Andrej A. Remec
Mr. John Resino
Mr. and Mrs. Shawn C. Ridge
Reverend Gerard A. Ringenback
Reverend Michael G. Roach
Mr. Michael Roderick
Ms. Kathleen M. Rogers
Reverend Joseph S. Rogliano
Dr. and Mrs. Daniel J. Roig
Dr. Thomas Rojy Jr.
Mr. Steve D. Rokosz
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Roll
Rev. Msgr. Hugh F. Ronan
Mr. John Roth
Mr. Robert N. Rottman
Rev. Msgr. Peter A. Routhier
Mr. Anthony M. Rovelli
Mrs. Claudette Ruckriegel
Reverend Joseph Ruggieri
Mrs. Harriet A. Russell
Rev. Msgr. Stanley J. Russell
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Ryan
Mr. Kevin M. Ryan
Reverend Thomas A. Ryan
Reverend Paul P. Sabo
Mr. George E. Sadd
San Martin De Porres Church, Weslaco, TX
Dr. Rafael Sanchez
Ydelsy Santana de Rosario
Sister Jane Ann Scanlon CND
Reverend Joseph C. Scheib JCL
Reverend Brian Schloth MS
Mr. David Schmidt
Mr. James W. Schmitt
Reverend George R. Schmitz
Reverend Hugh F. Schwartz
Reverend Michael J. Sciberras
Mr. Gary A. Scoggan
Mr. Sandro Scola
Sister Romona Seidl CSJ
Mr. Mark Serna
Ms. Edith Shea
Reverend Brian R. Sheridan M.S.
Reverend Paul R. Shuda
Mr. Stephen A. Sims
Mr. Joseph S. Sisca
Sisters of Charity of the Blessed Virgin Mary, 

Dubuque, IA
Sisters of St. Benedict of Ferdinand, IN

2022 Donors

12%

9%
21%

Foundations, Organizations, and Corporations 
Dioceses, Parishes, and Religious Orders 
Bishops, Priests, and Religious Men and Women
Lay Supporters

58%



Sisters of St. Francis of Mary Immaculate, 
Joliet, IL

Sisters of St. Joseph-Watertown, NY
Sisters of the Sacred Heart of Mary, Bronx, NY
Mr. Connor E. Skaggs
Rev. Msgr. Dennis A. Skonseng
Mrs. Jennifer P. Slover
Ms. Mary Ann Smith
Mr. Joseph Francis Snape
Mrs. Beverly S. Snyder
Mr. Joseph E. Soares
Rev. Msgr. Joseph R. Sobiesiak
Mr. Richard A. Sonnenshein
Rev. Msgr. David A. Sork
Mr. Frederick T. Southerland Jr.
Mr. David Southwick
Mr. Joseph F. Spaniol Jr.
Rev. Msgr. James F. Spengler
St. Ann’s Monastery and Shrine Basilica, 

Scranton, PA
St. Anthony of Padua, Hot Springs, SD
St. Augustine Parish, Oakland, CA
St. Charles Borromeo Church, Houston, TX
St. Francis of Assisi, Derwood, MD
Reverend Kenneth T. St. Hilaire
St. Joseph Church, Alexandria, VA
Mr. John Stacom
Reverend William Stang
Reverend Robert G. Stec
Rev. Msgr. John M. Steiner
Reverend J. Roy Stiles
Mr. Robert J. Straub
Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. Stubenrauch
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip Stuecker
Mr. Timothy F. Sugrue
Reverend John D. Sullivan
Reverend Thomas J. Sutherland
Reverend Thomas E. Sutton
Mr. and Mrs. Wojciech A. Szynaka

Mrs. Maxine Rizik Tanous
Mr. Michael A. Tedesco
Mr. Lawrence Teixeira
The Nirschl Charitable Foundation
Mr. Lucien Theriault
Rev. Wilbur N. Thomas
Ms. Aetna Thompson
Mrs. Linda Thompson
Rev. Msgr. Herbert K. Tillyer
Mr. and Mrs. Dale O. Timperman
Reverend William James Tkachuk
Mr. Dominick E. Toque
Mrs. Denise Traina
Reverend John Trambley
Ms. Helen Tran
Rev. Daniel J. Troy
Ms. Margaret B. Tucker
Ms. Loretta Tuttle
Mr. and Mrs. George Underhill
Ms. Patricia Urbinelli
Mr. Michael Vaccariello
Ms. Maria L.G. Valdecanas
Mr. Eugene Valentine
Mr. George Vargo
Reverend R. Stephen Vellenga
Mr. Arthur J. Vinette
Reverend Harold H. Voelker
Ms. Lois J. Volkert
Mrs. Sandra Von Hoven
Fra’ James-Michael Von Stroebel GCJ
Reverend Eugene F. Vonderhaar
Reverend Wilbur J. Votraw
Rev. Msgr. Raymond Walden
Ms. Dorothy R. Walker
Mrs. Mary Walker
Ms. Sandre A. Wallin
Reverend Daniel P. Walsh
Most Reverend Gerald T. Walsh
Reverend Donald M. Ward SJ

Ms. Marycatherine Ward
Mr. and Ms. Philip J. Ward
Mr. Thomas F. Ward
Rev. Msgr. William P. Ward
Reverend Brandon Ware
Mr. Gerald M. Waring
Reverend Mark A. Warnstedt
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Washko
Ms. Anita Waters
Rev. Msgr. James D. Watkins
Ms. Susan Watkins
Reverend Andrew Wawrzyn
Ms. Therese Weiderspon
Mr. Fred Weigel Jr.
Mr. William G. Weinzierl
Mr. Michael Welling
Reverend Tom Westhoven SCJ
Rev. Msgr. Richard L. Wetter
Rev. Msgr. Edward V. Wetterer
Mr. and Mrs. Bobby R. Whitlow
Mr. Olin G. Wilcher
Mr. Anthony T. Wilson
Wine Institute
Reverend George R. Winne
Reverend Sean G. Winters
Reverend Chris T. Wittmann
Mr. Charles Wolf II
Reverend Robert Wolfee
Ms. Michele E. Wood
Mr. Leonard A. Wroblewski
Reverend Thomas F. Wyndham
Ms. Janet Wyzisk
Most Reverend John W. Yanta
Dr. C. Renee Yarmuth
Mrs. Ellen M. Yau
Mrs. Noreen Zebrowski
Mr. W. Christopher Ziebold
Most Reverend David Zubik
Reverend Richard Zuk

Donor Reach by State in 2022
We are proud to have donors from all 50 states.

75+ Donors
50-74 Donors
25-49 Donors
10-24 Donors
1-9 Donors
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Giving Your Way

Giving to Saint Luke Institute supports thousands of bishops, priests, and men and women religious worldwide.  
We are here to help you find a way to make your gift in a way that best suits your financial goals.

Which Opportunity Is Best for You? 

Donor Advised Funds 
A donor advised fund (DAF) is a philanthropic giving vehicle that provides an immediate tax benefit to individuals 
while creating a way to support charities like Saint Luke Institute by directing grants at a later time. Increasingly, 
many supporters of Saint Luke Institute donate though their DAF.   

Stocks and Bonds 
Gifts of long-term, appreciated stocks and bonds can provide a double benefit: donors may be eligible for both a 
charitable tax deduction for the value of the securities on the day of transfer, and they may not be responsible for 
taxes on any gains from the time the stock was acquired. Contact the development office for transfer instructions 
and more information.  

Charitable IRA Transfers 
Donors age 70 ½ or older can transfer a contribution each year directly from a traditional IRA account. This may 
satisfy a portion or all of the annual required minimum distribution and serve as a qualified charitable distribution, 
which can decrease tax burdens even for the non-itemizing taxpayer. 

Planned Giving 
Help strengthen the Church for future generations by remembering Saint Luke Institute in a will or Revocable Trust. 
Learn more at SLI.org/donate/planned-giving and on page 15 of this report. 

Give Online 
Donate safely and securely online via credit or debit card at SLI.org/donate. Gifts may be made “one-time” or 
you may opt to be a regular patron of Saint Luke Institute by making a “recurring gift online.” The donor sets the 
frequency (monthly or quarterly) and the amount.  

Check by Mail 
Simply note “donation” on the memo field and make the check payable to Saint Luke Institute. Donation should 
be mailed to: 

Saint Luke Institute  
ATTN: Advancement  
8380 Colesville Road, Suite 300 
Silver Spring, MD 20910

For more details or to discuss your giving options, please contact Kathy Carver, Director of Institutional Advancement 
(301-422-5404 or kathyc@sli.org) or visit SLI.org/donate.

Saint Luke Institute is a 501(c)3 organization and has achieved a GuideStar Silver Seal for organizational transparency. 
The tax identification number (EIN) is 52-1082730.
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Saint Luke Institute
8380 Colesville Road, Suite 300

Silver Spring, MD 20910

St. Luke’s Centre
Manchester M16 8BT

Whalley Road, Danesfield

Saint Luke Center
9400 Williamsburg Plaza, Suite 300

Louisville, KY 40222

Caritas Counseling Center
1300 York Road, Suite 140A 

Lutherville-Timonium, MD 21093

sli.org  |  sliconnect.org
We Are Here to Help. 

It’s not too late to donate!
We are still accepting donations for Saint Luke Institute’s 
Annual Benefit held on October 17. This event is our 
biggest fundraiser of the year and helps fund essential 
services provided through Saint Luke Institute.

Support the 2022  
Saint Luke Institute Benefit

Your Gift Matters
Your financial gift makes our ministry possible, enabling 
our commitment to the mental and spiritual health needs 
of seminarians, clergy, and men and women religious. 
We thank you for your partnership and generosity.

Give A Gift 
sli.org/benefit

Saint Luke Institute 
ATTN: Advancement 

8380 Colesville Road, Suite 300 
Silver Spring, MD 20910


